
3B8
 

"pPCEWbU
! ^r 

AUb 17«"3 

Re: File number: 57-08-15 iOFFJCEOFTOE 

August 4,2015 

Mr. Brent Fields, Secretary, 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Dear Mr. Fields: 

I am writing to you today to encourage the SEC to continue to require all financial institutions to 
send all statements and legal documents via hard copy through the USPS. As an investor in 
mutual funds, I appreciate the safety, privacy, and reliability afforded me by the Postal Service. 
After the massive hacking ofour government and loss ofconfidential information we have 
witnessed this year, having that kind of private financial information sent over the internet 
worries me greatly. The loss ofpaper copies would also prove to be a hardship to all citizens that 
have no access to a computer or the internet and could prove to be a massive challenge to the 
elderly who may be uncomfortable using a computer. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely: 

Michael J. Flynn 




